
The Greenville Baptist Association’s Disaster Relief Team 

just returned from their 3rd trip to areas affected by 

Hurricanes Florence and Michael.  We anticipate our 

GBA Disaster Relief Team to deploy again as volunteers 

are available to go. 

Thank you to the following churches who have donated 
money and/or gift cards!  Over $6,500 has been donated through our office to 
assist with our Disaster Relief team and the victims of the hurricanes!  God is 
good! 

Brushy Creek Baptist Church 
Edwards Road Baptist Church 

Earle Street Baptist Church 
First Baptist Church of Simpsonville 

Origins Church 
Sandy Springs Baptist Church 

Temple Baptist Church 

How can you help? 

Pray! Pray for the victims and the disaster relief volunteers in all of the various 
units (feeding, shower trailer, chainsaw, mud-out) who are there helping to 
rebuild! 

Give! Purchase gift cards and bring them to the GBA Office.  Our DR Team will see 
that they are distributed appropriately as they see needs.  OR, you can give a 
financial gift to the GBA (make check payable to GBA and designate for Disaster 
Relief.) The funds will all go directly to assist in disaster relief ministry. You can 
also contribute through the South Carolina Baptist Convention to DR ministries. 

Gift Card Suggestions: Walmart, Lowes, Home Depot, CVS, Visa etc. 

Go! If you are a trained Disaster Relief volunteer, be available to go with a unit. If 
you are interested in becoming a trained Disaster Relief volunteer, please 
participate in one of the upcoming training events listed here. 

Thank you for your prayers and eagerness to serve! 

http://www.scbaptist.org/disaster-relief-donations-hurricane-florence/
http://www.scbaptist.org/dr/

